
 
 
 

Message from Co-Convener of TFAS 25th Anniversary Function 
 

 
Dear Friends,  
 

On behalf of TFAS board of trustees and the 25th Anniversary 
committee, it is my honor and privilege to invite TFAS member families 
and TFAS friends to attend this grand Silver Jubilee Celebrations at Royal 
Albert Palace, Fords, NJ.  In spite of the fact that the world is facing 
economic recession, we went along to have 25th Anniversary to celebrate 
the rich culture and fine arts of Telugus rather than waiting for another 25 
years to celebrate Golden Jubilee, the atmosphere is not guaranteed even 
at that time.    

 
TFAS enjoyed all these years and hope in the years to come as a 

nonpolitical and noncaste oriented organization with one motive that is to 
promote and encourage telugu language, arts and culture of Telugus.  In the history of 25 years of 
TFAS, there were no elections to the board of trustees.  TFAS is trying to reach the young NRIs in 
New Jersey the capitol for NRI Telugus.  In that context, we have attempted a balanced fine arts 
and entertainment programs for people of all ages. TFAS has always been supportive of youth as 
evidenced by participation of several youth in the day long program on May 24th.  

 
The celebrations start with banquet dinner on May 23rd that will have nice entertainment and 

awards and recognitions. On May 24th the celebrations start with inaugural dance and inauguration 
by HH Sri Chinna Jeyar Swamiji. Then there will be youth dances and singing and variety 
entertainment program. In addition, we have organized several seminars and forums like literary 
forum, business seminars, CME and youth programs in the afternoon. After dinner, the prime time 
will start with youth program followed by a variety entertainment by artists from India.  We have 
invited several key officials of New Jersey to take part in this event. We hope there are plenty of 
items to enjoy for people of all ages.   You will taste Telugu vindubhojanam and have a memorable 
experience which you will remember for a long time. 

 
I personally invite you all to this mile stone event of TFAS and expect you will have a great 

time. To put a show of this magnitude was only possible because of the hard work and dedication of 
the executive committee and thanks to the spouses of the committee members for their support and 
understanding.  Please support your local Telugu Fine Arts Society which has been there for 25 
years and going stronger every year to serve the Telugu community. 
 
With Best wishes 
 
Ramakrishna Seethala 
Co-Convener , TFAS Silver Jubilee 
Vice-President, TFAS 


